
 

KS3 FILM NIGHT – FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are delighted to announce that our KS3 FOSTM Film Night is coming up on Friday 13th December, 

7-9pm.  

The students have been busy voting and at their request, we will be showing Home Alone. 

Invitations are open to all KS3: Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9. Our Film Nights have always been hugely 

popular with our students, it’s a fantastic, festive experience that they can enjoy together whilst also, 

raising money for our school, via our wonderful PTA.   

Students attending can wear non-uniform, something festive and/or PJs or onesies. We will set the 

hall out with chairs (cinema style) but I have said they can bring a bean bag/blankets/cushions if they 

wish. They are responsible for any items they bring into school.  

We will also be running a tuck shop at the evening; selling drinks, sweets, popcorn etc so please 

ensure they have had their evening meal and that they bring some extra change for the tuck shop – 

prices will range from 50p to £1 per item. Suggestion would be £3 to get a drink and a few different 

snacks.  

Doors to the hall will open from 6:45pm and the film will start at 7pm.  

Tickets to the Film Night will be £2 per student and will be on sale, in school from tomorrow. They 

need to come and find myself, Mrs Taylor - maths (as they call me), if they wish to purchase a ticket. 

This will need to be cash due to our systems not merging up to ParentPay.  

The Film Night will finish at approximately 9pm. Please ensure your child knows how they are getting 

home or arrange a place of where to pick them up.  

Money raised goes directly to FOSTM who provide many enriching experiences and materials to all 

students at St Thomas More.  

We are always on the look out of for volunteers. If you would be interested in joining our wonderful 

PTA or helping out on Film Night, please contact enquiries@stm.srscmat.co.uk. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs K Taylor 

FOSTM 
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